
On the occasion of the 2nd anniversary of Walk With Web, you are invited
to a two-day conference that will be held at the York University campus,
between 7th and 8th July 2022. 

The 2 days event will focus on the preparation of Stage 2 of the
Partnership Grant Application to the Social Sciences and Humanities
Research Council of Canada, for the project titled: Harnessing data to
understand identity in Global Africa. 

The tentative program is attached with this invitation. At this time we
request you to RSVP at kartikay@walkwithweb.org for assistance in
planning logistics for your travel or virtual attendance as per your
availability. 

June 14, 2022

Dear Colleagues,  

Sincerely,

7-8 JULY, 2022 - TORONTO, CANADA

InvitationPaul E Lovejoy
Chair, Board of Directors
Walk With Web Inc. 

Distinguished Research Professor
York University

E: plovejoy@yorku.ca

IDENTITY in GLOBAL  AFRICA


